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Welcome! 
We are glad you are here! It is our prayer that you are blessed as you worship our Lord here at  

Zion Hill Baptist Church. 
 

  
April 5, 2020 

Deacon of the Week: Floyd Childress (678) 526-3068 
 

Music 
 Pat Collins  
 

Message 
“The King who Comes in the Name of the Lord” 

 Luke 19: 35-40 
 Pastor Danny Newbern  
 

Announcements  
HOLY WEEK 
Starting Sunday, Pastor Danny will be sending out a devotional every day for Holy Week. 
We hope this will encourage everyone during this difficult time and help focus on our Savior’s 
death and resurrection. The devotional will be sent out by email and posted on the church 
website. 
 

EASTER WORSHIP 
An Easter Sunday worship service will be livestreamed at 11:00am, through Facebook.  
 

PRAYER REQUEST 
Even though we are not currently meeting in person, we still want to pray for you and help you in any way 
that we can. Remember that prayer requests can be submitted through the church website 
(www.zionhillbuford.org), by calling the church office at (770)945-5865, or by emailing the church office 
at harley@zionhillbuford.org  
 

NOTE OF SYMPATHY  
We wish to express our sincere sympathy to Judy Jordan on the loss of her uncle, and Cam Cofer on the 
loss of her brother-in-law, Talmadge Cofer (March 20, 2020); Louise Wagoner and family on the loss of 
her nephew, Michael Woods (March 25, 2020); Nancy Pugh and Mickey Maddox on the loss of their 
brother, Carey Maddox (March 28, 2020). 
 

DONATIONS  
There were donations made in loving memory of Carey Maddox to the Building Fund by Danny & 
Caroline Newbern, Corine Clark, and Roben Pardue. 
 

OFFERING: March 29, 2020 
Budget Received: $3,022.00 
Building Fund: $480.00 
Other Designated Funds: $106.00 
Total Offering: $3,608.00 
Please, mail your offerings to the church (3390 South Puckett Road Buford, GA 30519). 


